
June 27, 1983 

Mayor Gary Lucero 
City Hall 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Mayor Lucero: 

Recently it has come to our attention that the City of Grand 
Junction is preparing a contract to study and revise the 201 
sewer plan. In as much as this study will look at sewer flows, 
land use, and readjustment of the 201 boundary in the County 
as well as the City, we would appreciate equal participation 
by the County. 

He urge you to make this a joint study rather than one which 
will be conducted entirely by the City, since the implications 
are great for both City and County. We would like to partici-
pate in developing the scope of services, hiring the consultant, 
monitoring the work as it progresses, evaluating alternatives 
and the conclusions and recommendations of the study. 

We look forward to working with you on this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

Maxine.  Albers 
Chairperson, Mesa County Commissioners 
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Karl Metzner 
Bob Carman 
Bennett Boeschenstein 
Mark Eckert 
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